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28th July 2011

Brothers Danny & Terri, yesterday | attended the Khammam district pastors meeting and we
discussed our tracts ministry to their area. Nearly fifty pastors attended and they gave their
testimonies. Our Telugu tracts ministry has helped save so many people and the assemblies
have been strengthened and blessed. Almost all these pastors happily shared their testimonies.
| am very happy that our tracts ministry has covered so many villages and towns in this district.
All these pastors prayed for three hours for you, your family and also your ministries. They
made plans for the four district outreach on 15th of August. God bless you richly. Thanking you
brother, Pastor Ephraim Penumala

27th July 2011, Uganda

Brothers Daniel and Terri, the mission is very, very good and fruitful here, And thank you so
much for tracts which | received on Sunday from bro Philip. Please don’t forget us again next

week. The grace of the Lord be upon you. George Otieno 25th July 2011, Ghana

Hello dad, this is just a brief report of our prayer meeting last
Saturday. Eleven pastors and five church leaders attended the
meeting. Your mail came in late but we did pray about some of the
things you wanted us to pray about. One thing we all pray and
hope is that God will bless you so you can help us to spread the
word through the tracts. We presented the 30,000 TWI tracts to
pastor Mercy Armah. May the good God continually bless you and
your work so you can continue to be a blessing to our ministry.
Hope to hear from you soon. Your son, John Boateng 21st
July 2011, East Africa

Brothers Daniel & Terri Maher, | am taking this opportunity again just to remind you
concerning tracts this week for George Otieno (Uganda), John Mark (lringa, Tanzania), Peter
Siwale (Dodoma district, Tanzania) and the student fellowships in several parts of Tanzania.
Next time we will focus in Mozambique and Zimbabwe. Also | want you to know that the number
of people who need tracts is increasing day after day, but | do know what we shall do, we will
pray and trust in the Lord our Provider. Stay in blessing. Your sons, pastors Philip & Kissa

Mahali 21th July, Malawi, East Africa

Dear brethren in Christ, Danny & Terri Maher, Very sorry. Yes | was in hospital for
almost two weeks suffering from typhoid, malaria and other chest problems. This has happened
several times after finishing our missions because of environment problems, especially in the
villages. We drink dirty water and we sleep on the ground full of dust and without blankets or
even mosquito nets. This is the life style of the people who living in our villages. Pastor Philip
knows this but he told us that there is no budget for these tools but only for literatures. So if
possible you can tell your friends or other organizations who may be able to help us to get
blankets, tents, nets and safe water for the next time. Two brothers have already died during the
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last mission and we have buried them in their villages. So after | came out of hospital | went
again to those villages for the funeral. The following are the numbers of peoples
who got saved; Young ladies 750, Young boys 230, Women 1200 and men 92. We baptized 56
of them and 1000 of them are now in churches getting teaching.

Brethren, the harvest is great and we are ready to continue with this missions because it is a
part of our life. Next time we will need many tracts and if possible, tents, nets, blankets and safe
water. Please allow me to hear from you soon. We love you and are praying for you. John
Banda.

18th July, Andhra Pradesh, India

My dear brothers Danny & Terri, | attend the Prakasam district pastors seminar on 16th,
the pastors of that district discussed their future ministry and our tracts ministry to their areas.
And they all are pray for you and your family and also your ministries. | am so happy to
participate in this seminar. Brothers, the 15th August is our Independence Day, so all our linked
districts pastors want to distribute our Telugu tracts to their educational centres like High
Schools and Colleges. Please pray for this need. God bless you richly. Thanking you brother.

Pastor Ephraim Penumala 13th July, Prakasam District, India

Brethren Danny & Terri, the Prakasam district pastors have invite me to their pastor’s
seminar on 16-7-2011. They want to discuss our future tracts ministry to that district, and to
share their assemblies’ situations and their needs. Please pray for our tracts ministry in my
state, as my desire is we win 1000 souls by the end of this year for our Lord's kingdom, and to
do this through our tracts. God bless you richly. Thanking you brother, Ephraim Penumala

13th July, Myanmar

000 Dear Brother Daniel, it's been a while since | have contacted
you. The reason is that | have had to stay in our mission field
areas which are very remote places and there is no internet
connection. We were able to print 20,000 copies of "Jesus Christ
The Word of God" and "Living Word of God" with the funds we
received from you. [00 We distributed the tracts along with
relief aid in Rakhine State as well as to our missionaries in Yangon
and different parts of Myanmar. Even the amount we distributed is
not enough. We were able to share the word of God and give the
tracts in our house to house evangelism, crusades, seminars and
even attached the tracts to the door of some houses in Yangon.
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00 We have received 50 salvation testimonies from our mission
fields and some of them are former drug addicts and alcoholics. |
am very glad to hear of the salvation stories we received and can't
get enough to share this with others.

00 1 want to thank you for your continue prayer and effort in
printing tracts and share the word of God with the people of
Myanmar. Your participation is a blessing for our missionaries as
well as for the growth of Christianity in Myanmar. The more
disciples of Jesus that we have, the more we can expand the
Kingdom of God in this country.

00 We are praying that we may be able to print more tracts as we
don't have any in our hands now. We would like to print 50,000
tracts and will need $1,000 for printing them. Currently we are
translating "Right of Choice" and "The Fall - Satan's and Man's"
into Burmese language. We will be able to finish them very soon.
Please pray for our ministries here. In Christ, Rev. Martin
Lalthangliana, Gospel Outreach Mission

12th July, Uganda

Beloved brethren in Christ Danny & Terri, thank you very much for the tracts which we
received on Sunday. The mission is going very well and many people are getting saved and all
are very interested in the tracts, especially Muslims. But please, we still need more tracts to
finish this mission although we know that you are in bad position financially, but we are still
fasting and praying for you and believing that God will provide. Be blessed. George Otieno

11th July 2011

My dear brothers Danny & Terri, today my team | got home from doing the Lord's work
over the last 2 days in some Tribal colonies in the Khammam district. Our God was with us and
he saved some people through our tracts ministry, and very soon we will be starting two worship
meetings in those colonies. They have asked us to visit monthly. Please pray for these people’s
salvation. God bless you richly. Pastor Ephraim Penumala 8th July 2011

The crusades which are being presently run by George Otieno in
Uganda, and by Peter Siwale in the Dodoma area of Tanzania,
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continue, and their need of tracts is constant. Also tracts are urgently
needed by Mercy Armah in Ghana as well as other centres such as
Nigeria, DRC, Mozambique, Youth Fellowships in several centres in
Tanzania, plus a number of districts in Andhra Pradesh, India.

5
th
July 2011, Andhra Pradesh, India

My dear brother Danny & Terri Maher, our tracts
ministry is spread slowly to so many villages in my state
and we are wining many souls through our tracts. Please
continue to pray for me and our linked assemblies and
also our tracts ministry. God bless you. Thanking you
brother. Ephraim Penumala 4th July 2011,

Ghana

Hello Dad and Mum, | want to thank you so much
for your prayers for Abuesi crusade which we carried out
with the local
Christians. Even though it was not the same without
tracts, the word was preached and nine new people give
their lives to Christ and 26 renew their walk with Him. We
are hoping and praying that God will provide funds to
print tracts for
Pastor Mercy’s program. In His hands! Son John

Boateng 1st July 2011, Khammam District,
Andhra Pradesh, India

Danny & Terri Maher, my dear brothers,
thank you for your prayers for my family and our
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ministries in India. Beulah's husband isfrom a
high caste Hindu family, and both he and his
family were saved, and he dedicated to his life
to the Lord's work. Our Gracious God heard our
prayers and brought this man into our sister's
life. Please pray for our visit to Khammam
district Tribal colonies on 9th and 10th of July.
Last month the elders in these four colonies
invited our team to preach the gospel there and
some of them obeyed the call of our Lord Jesus
Christ, and we will start worship meetings with
them soon. This time we will visit six Tribal
colonies in that district. God bless you richly.
Thanking you brother. Pastor Ephraim
Penumala
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